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From: lorikirkland@yahoo.com
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: CPFAN do NOT represent me!
Date: Monday, April 20, 2015 1:25:18 PM


Hi City of Denver, 
I am a long-time resident of City Park West and own a home in Whittier as well.  I was
 recently made aware of City Park Friends and Neighbors group (CPFAN) and their
 claim to be representing the neighborhood.  As a resident, I can tell you that I have
 never been approached by the group through any channels.  I only hear about their
 activities AFTER they submit letters.   Please know CPFAN does NOT represent
 either neighborhood and does NOT have my families support. 


Sincerely, 
Lori 


Lori Kirkland
2249 Marion St. 
Denver, CO 80205
303-588-4060
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From: Josh Lambert
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: CPFAN
Date: Monday, April 20, 2015 12:15:10 PM


To whom it may concern,
My name is Joshua Lambert, I am a resident at 3445 E. 31st ave. Denver 80205.
I want to express that the organization known as CPFAN (City Park Friends and Neighbors) 
does not represent me or anyone of my friends who live in this neighborhood. Their values 
and statements are complete opposite of what we believe. Please do not let this organization 
hold any weight on decision making for the city park area.
Thanks,


-Josh
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